
 

A message from ...  

Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
 

Any changes in phone number, email, or address should be 
reported to the Michigan Department of Health and Human  

Services (MDHHS).  You can do this by going to the MIBridges 
website at www.michigan.gov/mibridges.  If you do not have  

an account, you will need to create an account by selecting 
“Register”.  Once in your account, when reporting changes, 

please make sure you do so in both the profile section and the 
Report Changes area.  The Report Changes area is what the  

local office will use to update the address for your case. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.michigan.gov%2Fmibridges&data=04%7C01%7CBakerT3%40michigan.gov%7C17f186c712ad4ef5532308d9d6c58834%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637776966151783961%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW

